

November 2024 Newsletter

Team Leads, don't forget that every team member must sign our <u>Safety & Security</u>

<u>Agreement</u> before entering the classroom. This helps ensure everyone's safety and is a crucial part of our program! Please also be sure to fill out your <u>Mentor Trackers</u> after every school visit. As a reminder, Mentor Trackers provide the data needed to create your end of the year Impact Reports. Reach out to your AAC liaison with any questions!

Adopt A Class Field Trip Experiences













AAC's supplemental field trip experiences have kicked off and we are already in awe of the all incredible field trips! Recently, 2nd grade students from Mary A. Goetz Elementary School visited the Contemporary Arts Center for hands-on interactive experiences. Students got to explore the 'Unmuseum' that features art pieces created by local artists that "encourage guests to engage with the work by pressing buttons, mixing beats, drawing characters, and building sculptures."

Along with this, 8th graders from Westwood School attended Sinclair Community College - Mason and learned about the many degrees and career pathways they offer through visiting campus. Students completed a career assessment and even learned how to build circuits.

Lastly, our 8th grade students from Oyler School and Mt. Washington School had the opportunity to spend a day at Northern Kentucky University! At the visit, students were exposed to specialized learning and career exploration through a tour of NKU's campus, an arts department experience where they painted a mural and discussed art career pathways. They also learned about medical professions though operating a surgical stapler and hearing from an ER nurse.

Thank you to the Contemporary Arts Center, Sinclair College - Mason, and Northern Kentucky University for collaborating with us to host field trip experiences like these for our students!

Check Out Our New Logo

We are excited to share our new logo with you!

Moving forward, please use our updated logo in all marketing and communication materials, as well as in partnership recognitions. Take a look below to see what's changed. You can visit our Brand Assets page for a downloadable logo and further information.

Use this logo!

DON'T use this logo.









Brand Assets

Noteworthy News & Updates







Whether you're looking for a refresher or you're new to AAC, join one of our Virtual Training sessions!

Use the link below to sign up for our next available session on Friday, 11/22.

We are excited to share that we have two new of the AAC Staff members!

Join us in welcoming Clare Taylor, Program Manager, and Jeni Jenkins, Director of Marketing & Communications! If your mentor team created your own lesson that you'd like to offer other teams to use, please use the link below to submit your lesson! We'd love to share it with others.

Sign up here!

Learn more here!

Submit Lesson Here!

Donor Highlight

Our partners at Prysmian are always going above and beyond for Adopt A Class. They currently mentor six total classrooms across four different schools-- Grandview Elementary School, Mary A. Goetz Elementary, Mt. Washington School, and Ockerman Elementary School. This school year, they will be showing 150+ 3rd and 4th grade students the many careers and opportunities that Prysmian has to offer!

We are beyond grateful for their ongoing support and generous donation. We cannot thank them enough for their belief in our vision and mission. We appreciate you!





Follow us on social media to stay current on all things AAC!







